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NOTICE OF INTENT 

TO ADOPT A MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION 
 
The project listed below was reviewed for environmental impact by the Placer County 
Environmental Review Committee and was determined to have no significant effect upon 
the environment. A proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration has been prepared for this 
project and has been filed with the County Clerk's office. 
 
PROJECT:  Damaschin Minor Land Division (PLN20-00054) 
 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION:  Subdivision of an undeveloped 19.07-acre parcel into four 
parcels (4.66 acres, 4.68 acres, 4.60 acres, and 4.60 acres. 
 
PROJECT LOCATION: 2349 Ferrell Lane, Lincoln, Placer County  
 
APPLICANT:  Surveyors Group, Inc., Timothy Blair 
 
The comment period for this document closes on April 1, 2021.  A copy of the Mitigated 
Negative Declaration is available for public review at the County’s web site: 
 
https://www.placer.ca.gov/2826/Negative-Declarations  
 
A copy of the Mitigated Negative Declaration is available for public review at the 
Community Development Resource Agency public counter, and at the Placer County 
Clerk/Recorder’s office. Property owners within 300 feet of the subject site shall be notified 
by mail of the upcoming hearing before the Parcel Review Committee. Additional 
information may be obtained by contacting the Environmental Coordination Services, at 
(530) 745-3132, between the hours of 8:00 am and 5:00 pm. Comments may be sent to 
cdraecs@placer.ca.gov or 3091 County Center Drive, Suite 190, Auburn, CA 95603. 
 
 

Delivered to 300’ Property Owners on March 3, 2021 
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